Office of Chief of Police

RACINE ON THE LAKE

Chief of Police Arthel L. Howell Clty of Racine, Wisconsin
TO: Jeff Coe
Chairman

FROM: Arthel Howell
Chief of Police

DATE: May 19, 2016
SUBJECT: Direct Referral — Hold Harmless Authorization

I request to appear before the Public Safety & Licensing Committee to authorize a Hold
Harmless to use the properties owned by Willkomm Development for police training

exercises.
Arthel L. Howell
Chief of Police
ALH/mm
cc: Sgt. Ide

Phone 262-635-7710

Safety Bldg. - 730 Center Street
Fax 262-635-0190

Racine, Wisconsin 53403-1134




